TAYLOR Annette

From: Wendy Mcindoo fwendy@mecd-law.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 4:02 PM

To: TAYLOR Annetie

Subject: RE: UM 1182 INVESTIGATION INTO COMPETITIVE BIDDING PROCESS
Annette,

I thought this commenced before the new rule. We took 2 off and so | would like to keep Lisa Nordstrom and Christa
Bearry to replace them. You can remove my name. Katherine McDowell represents PacifiCorp, not Idaho Power. Please
let me know if this will work. Thanks.

Wendy Mcindoo

Gffice Manager

McDowell Backner & Gibson PC
418 SW 11¢th Avenue, Suite 400
Portland, OR 97205

Direct: {503) 585-3922
Fax: {503) 585-3928
wendy@med-law.com

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS MESSAGE MAY BE ATTORNEY PRIVILEGED AND
CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUALS OR ENTITIES NAMED ABOVE. IF THE READER OF THIS
MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERY QF IT TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT,
YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU
RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY ME BY TELEPHONE OR E-MAIL, AND DESTROY THIS MESSAGE. THANK
YOU.

From: TAYLOR Annette [mailto:annette.m.taylor@state.or.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 2:5% PM

To: Lisa Rackner

Cc: Wendy MclIndoo

Subject: UM 1182 INVESTIGATION INTO COMPETITIVE BIDDING PROCESS

Ms. Rackner,
After docketing Idaho Power’s change to service list this brings the total of contacts of Idaho Power up to 6.

Unfortunately | realized under the new administrative rule only 3 are required per party. Please let me know
who should be removed by filing a letter accordingly. Thank you.

Annette M. Taylor

Legal Secretary

Public Utility Comimission of Oregon



